TO: Parts Managers/Service Managers

FROM: Subaru of America, Inc.

DEPARTMENT: Fixed Operations

DATE: 06/7/2024

RE: Part Numbers 84001FLOOB & 84001FL01B

UPDATES Safety Recall: WRG-22 Impreza Headlamp Prime Limit

For affected 2017MY vehicles: In order to meet recall needs, SOA has raised the minimum
stock requirement for all retailers to at least 4 units, termed as "stock max". Additionally,
retailers are encouraged to maintain a minimum of 8 units per side, known as "prime max",
allowing for manual ordering up to this limit.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Parts Information Coordinators
(PICs) at 1-866-782-2782, prompt #1.

Thank you



